
 

 

 

SATURDAYS 
3pm – 6 pm 

NO PLAY 31
st

 May & 7
th

 June 
 

TUESDAYS  10 am – 12 noon 
 

DOUBLES COMPETITION 
 

The Doubles Competition has commenced.  It 
is pleasing to note that we have 7 A Grade 

teams ad 5 B Grade. 
 

PORT AUGUSTA TOURNAMENT 
19th - 20th July 

Entry forms available soon. 
 

INTERSTATE TOURNAMENTS 
 

 24 & 25 May La Trobe Valley 
 21 & 22 June Swan Hill 
   9 & 10 August Bendigo 
 27 & 28 September Kilsyth 
   1 & 2 November Albury 
 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

If you have not yet paid your 2014 membership 
please contact Del or Aileen. 

 

EMAIL ADDRESSES 
 

In order to streamline distribution of the Newsletter 
we would like to send as many as possible via 

Email.  If you have changed your email address, or 
have not advised your email address please send 

details to the email address below. 
 

secretary@bvasa.org 

 

WEBSITE 
 

Check out our website for all the latest news 
and information on our Association 

Click on link -  www.bvasa.org 

 MARCH CARNIVAL 
 

The March Carnival was held on 8 & 9 March.  
We had 4 A1, 4 A2,  6 B, 4 C and 4 D grade 

teams.  The venues were Lockleys and 
Brighton Secondary School. 

Results:- 
 

    A1 1st Outlaws as well 
  2nd Outlaws 
  3rd Geelong Pussycats 
  4th Geelong Supercats 
 
    A2 1st Most Wanted 
  2nd Saints & Sinners 
  3rd Black Rats 
  4th WSBA Peckers 
 
    B 1st Mixed Nuts 
  2nd SA Aces 
  3rd WSBA Shuttlebusters 
  4th Diamond Valley Topaz 
  5th Lockleys Larrikins 
  6th Purple Passion 
 
    C 1st CBA Jets 
  2nd Mountain District Pumas 
  3rd Diamond Valley Jade 
  4th Mixed Bunch 
 
    D 1st CBA Pozzies 
  2nd Diamond Valley Rubies 
  3rd CBA Sandies 
  4th SA Flinders 
 

 

SOCIAL EVENTS 
 

McLaren Vale winery tour. 
Saturday 31st May.  See attached flyer. 

 
 

VALE 
We would like to acknowledge the passing 
away of two of our long-time members and 

committee members,  
Alan McGill and Ron Andersen. 
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AGM 
 

At the recent AGM, the following members were 
elected to the committee:- 

President - John Brodie 
Secretary - Aileen Ramly 
Treasurer - Wendy Wu 
Committee members -  

Ingrid Chisholm, Del Chivers, Frans Flissaard, Yu Ju, 
Doug Rosling, Deb Zubrinich 

The following positions were elected at the 
committee meeting on 24th May:- 

Vic President - Deb Zubrinich 
Assistant Secretary - Yu Ju 

Assistant Treasurer - Ingrid Chisholm 

 

  
 
 

A new membership category, Associate Member, was 
introduced to allow partners of members to join at the 
reasonable price of $25.  This will allow them to attend 
social functions at the same price as other members.  

Associate Members will have no voting rights at 
meetings. 

 
The category of Social Member was expanded to 

include people who cannot play in Vets' badminton but 
assist in the running of the Association. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


